
  
 

June 14, 2017 

 

At the beginning of the year, I contacted the YHS Publications student group about the 

possibility of doing a promotional video for the Town. Ms. Wendy Gilliam and her students 

spent the entire spring semester (and part of summer break) working on the video, titled “Why is 

Yorktown Your Town?”, and I couldn’t be more pleased with the outcome. Ms. Gilliam and 

some of her students will be in attendance as we premiere the video at Monday’s meeting. 

 

Todd Blevins  
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